
Rules Committee, 

We urge you to pass HB2927 without amendments or a ballot referral. It's time for America to 

equalize the vote and make sure every voters voice is heard. Let Oregonians lead the way... 

Electing the president by National Popular Vote is a constitutional right, and the vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years!  

It is time to see it realized!  

Sincerely,  

James and Rita Grauer  

97520 

James and Rita Grauer  
ritajimg@gmail.com  
565 Scenic Drive  
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
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